
From:  < @rpro.eu> 
Sent: 02 November 2018 17:03 
To: SANTE CONSULT-E3 
Cc:  
Subject: RE: Kind reminder: Follow-up PAFF meeting 11/09/2018 on new mutagenesis 

techniques 
Attachments: Traducere EN.docx; Raspuns la intrebarile CE privind mutageneza.pdf 
 
Dear ,  
 
Please find, attached, the reply from the Romanian authorities to the questions related to the new 
mutagenesis techniques and a courtesy translation.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

 

 

 

LA REPRÉSENTATION PERMANENTE DE LA ROUMANIE  
 auprès de l‘Union Européenne 
 
PERMANENT REPRESENTATION of ROMANIA  
 to the European Union 

 

Avenue Cortenbergh 107, 1000 Bruxelles  
Phone…    +32 (0)2  
Fax…          +32 (0)2  
Email...      @rpro.eu 
Web...       http://ue.mae.ro  
 
 
From: sante-consult-e3@ec.europa.eu <sante-consult-e3@ec.europa.eu>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2018 2:33 PM 
To: @ansvsa.ro;  @rpro.eu> 
Subject: Kind reminder: Follow-up PAFF meeting 11/09/2018 on new mutagenesis techniques 
 
 

Dear Romanian Competent Authority for Regulation (EC) No 1829/2003, 
 

Ref. Ares(2018)5666148 - 06/11/2018Ref. Ares(2019)1777440 - 18/03/2019



Following our request to Member States at the PAFF meeting of 11/09/2018 to provide 
information and data on new mutagenesis techniques, we have not yet received feedback from 
your Competent Authorities. 
 
We understand the difficulties that can arise from gathering the data and liaising with the 
relevant authority from the Regulatory committees 2001/18/EC and 2009/41/EC), and invite you 
to inform us on when you think an answer could be expected. 
Your reply, together with those from the other Member States, would contribute to a fruitful 
discussion on the issue at the next regulatory committee 2001/18 on 18 October 2018.  
 
Thanks in advance for your cooperation. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 

 
   

DG SANTE/E/3 
Health & Food Safety 

 

European Commission 
rue de la Loi, 200 
B-1049 Bruxelles 
Email: @ec.europa.eu 
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